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This important bill, developed over months and years of study and hard work, 

addresses Oregon's future energy needs.  These needs are increasing, even while 

our infrastructure ages and becomes less able to deliver efficiently and effectively.  

Please look ahead for the well-being of citizens and Oregon's place in the energy 

future.  Thank you. 


